Life and Work-January 31, 2021

We gratefully acknowledge a donation to the General Fund in loving memory of Lona
Hiscock from mother Ruby and her brothers & sisters.

We gratefully acknowledge a donation to the Cemetery Fund in loving memory of
mother Mildred Blackwood, brother Walter Blackwood Jr., and sister Ida Dowden from
Lorna Jamieson.

CPR Training for AED Machine

We will be holding a retraining session for our current registered users for CPR/AED
here at St. James on Saturday, February 20th @ 9:00 am — 12:00 noon. If you are
interested in participating in a NEW Training session and becoming an attendant for St.
James can you please contact Susan Pike by email susanpike@warp.nfld.net or 576-
0703 by February 13th to ensure we have space for all participants. Training is certified
by The Heart and Stroke Foundation.

Registration:
This is a reminder that registration is mandatory.

Please call Jennifer at 700-6064 between the hours of 11:00 am and 4 pm for a
personal response, or leave a message with your name, number and time of your call.
Jennifer will accept your registration and answer any of your questions regarding the
process. We have set up this line for registration purposes only. There is no need to call
the church office to register.

Deadline for registration is 4 pm on the prior Friday.



